Stakeholder Comment Matrix — April 9, 2020

Overview of Short-term Market Implementation Requirements for Energy Storage

Participation
Period of Comment: April 9, 2020 through April 27, 2020 Contact: _
Comments From: ENMAX Corporation Phone:
Date: 2020/04/27 Email: _
Instructions:

1. Please fill out the section above as indicated.
2. Please respond to the questions below and provide your specific comments.
3. Email your completed comment matrix to energystorage@aeso.ca by April 27, 2020.

The AESO is seeking comments from Stakeholders with regard to the following matters:

Questions Stakeholder Comments

1. Are there areas where further clarity on expected The qualification into various markets appears to be based off of a power value without
participation would be helpful? any discussion of duration. Further clarity may be required on how duration may
impact qualification requirements.

2. Are there areas of market participation that in your view As the AESO is aware, the topic of self-supply and export is currently being debated in
need special consideration for energy storage that are not industry. That is — should the energy being produced by a generating unit be solely for
identified in the overview document? self-supply or export or are there situations (outside of the existing exemptions) where

both could apply. Ultimately, matters relating to self-supply and export will require a
clear policy direction from the Government, which may impact the rules for energy
storage resources. We look forward to further consultation and discussion with the
department staff on this issue.

3. Additional comments ENMAX looks forward to continued discussion and consultation with the AESO
regarding energy storage, as there are many types and capabilities within the storage
category.

While the overview document does not apply to gas hybrids, it would be ENMAX’s
expectation that gas hybrids would be able to use their charge capability in the
operating reserves market.
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Thank you for your input. Please email your comments to: energystorage@aeso.ca.
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